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Neufeld Sign Ltd.

August 11, 2014

City of Hamilton

71 Main St. W,

Hamilton, Ontario

L8P 4Y5

Attn: Planning Committee, Vanessa Robicheau, Co-ordinator, City Clerks

RE: FILE SV-14-002

Dear Vanessa

RE: Sign Variance Application, Hamilton Port Authority Lands (Ward 5)

This letter is to indicate that we wish to appeal the variance application decision of the Director of Planning to the Planning

Committee, regarding the above file. Please respond with the steps necessary to process this appeal.

Sincerely

Ken Neufeld
President, Neufeld Sign Ltd

4166 Judson Common, Burlington, Ontario, L7M 0G4, M 519-755-0881





